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Dear Alumni, 
 

As I write to you, we are in the heart of Catholic Schools Week.  We started 
the week by reading the Governor’s Proclamation on Catholic Schools which states 
that “Catholic schools produce students dedicated to their faith, values, families, and 
communities by providing an intellectually stimulating environment rich in spirit, 
character, and moral development.”  I proudly affirm that Charleston Catholic meets 
all of these descriptors. 

Catholic Schools Week is a good time for us to remember what a blessing 
Charleston Catholic is in our lives.  This year’s theme, Catholic Schools, 
Communities of Faith, Knowledge, and Service, fully captures the beauty of 
Charleston Catholic High School.  We are a vibrant community that puts our faith, 
knowledge, and service into action on a daily basis. 

We encourage our students to live their faith and to continually grow in their 
relationships with God.  Daily theology courses enrich students’ understanding of 
the Catholic faith, and discussion with each other allows them to understand other 
religions and beliefs.  Additionally, throughout the school year, students are involved 
in liturgies, prayer, class retreats, Stations of the Cross, and reconciliation. Students 
are encouraged live their faith through their daily interactions with others and their 
efforts to love their neighbors. 

All Charleston Catholic students are required to complete a community 
service requirement each year.  Most students far surpass their minimum 
requirement and are fully involved in service to the local community.  During 
Catholic Schools Week, the whole school focuses on the Corporal Works of Mercy 
by supporting some of our local agencies.  We will feed the hungry, shelter the 
homeless, and clothe the naked through our collections for Trinity’s Table, Manna 
Meal, Sojourner’s Shelter, Covenant House, Gabriel Project, and Catholic 
Charities.  We strive to be good neighbors to those in need in Charleston. 

Answering this call to serve, while meeting the high expectations of rigorous 
coursework, allows our students to enter the world upon graduation from Charleston 
Catholic as critical thinkers.  Analysis, creativity, and problem solving skills, used 
daily in academic and service pursuits, lay the solid foundation that students need 
for their lifelong journey of faith, knowledge, and service.  As is evident in the 
following pages of this newsletter, Charleston Catholic students truly take the 
support, skills, and love of the CCHS community with them into the world, sharing 
these gifts with all they encounter.  

I hope that you hear my pride as I boast of our Catholic school.  I hope that 
you share my enthusiasm for your alma mater.  You should.  It is a remarkable 
place.  If you have not been here in a while, stop by!  I think you will like what you 
find. 

      Warmly, 

      Colleen McCartney Hoyer                              

      Principal, Class of 1994   

G R E ET ING S FRO M  T HE PR IN CI PA L. . .  

 

 

Keep in touch  

through our website ! 

charlestoncatholic-crw.org 

 

Check out 

“Charleston Catholic 
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on Facebook! 
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CHARLESTON CATHOLIC SERVICE  

  

At Charleston Catholic, our students, staff, and families work together to provide for our neighbors in need in so many 
ways. In this Jubilee Year of Mercy, as Pope Francis proclaimed of 2016, CCHS service focuses on the Corporal Works 
of Mercy.  Whether it is feeding the hungry, giving drink to the thirsty, visiting the sick, or giving alms to the poor, 100% of 
our students find ways to serve others through their involvement in community service. 

 

In December, the CCHS community helped to make the holiday season brighter for 424 children by hosting the annual 
Clay County Christmas Party. For nearly thirty years, students have assisted our Clay County neighbors by providing pre-
sents, stuffing stockings, and assisting the community with 250 family food boxes. As always, it was a very special day 
for everyone who was involved.  Another CCHS service tradition continued as well in Clay County, when last June, 
CCHS students, alumni, parents, and friends, participated in Project HOPE for an eleventh consecutive year.  Led by the-
ology teacher, Bill Mehle,  the CCHS community made homes safer, warmer, and drier in Clay County through the HOPE 
ministry.  Preparations are underway for this summer’s HOPE trip that will assist approximately ten low-income families 
and seniors with emergency home repair assistance. 

 

During this school year, our students serve at Manna Meal, Trinity’s Table, Meals on Wheels, and Mountain Mission.  
They also volunteer at the East End Family Resource Center, Big Brothers/Big Sisters, Special Olympics, and Labor 4 
Neighbors.  CCHS students participate in benefit walks, serve as camp counselors, and assist in church activities, among 
other notable acts.  In total, Charleston Catholic students typically contribute over 11,500 hours annually outside the 
school day in service to the community. 

 

IMPRESSIVE ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

 

2015 was another outstanding  academic year  for Charleston Catholic students!  The Class of 2015 produced  39 gradu-
ates  with 128 college acceptances to 51 colleges and universities.  2.5% of the graduates were National Merit Finalists, 
with 74% qualifying for the Promise Scholarship.  The graduating class of 2015 was offered $4.6 million in merit scholar-
ships.  

 

With 85% of seniors testing, mean SAT scores for the class were 577 for Critical Reading, 579 for Math, and 579 in Writ-
ing.  The composite ACT score for the CCHS Class of 2014, with 82% of the senior class testing, was 26. 

 

Advanced Placement scores for the Spring of 2015  were very impressive!   A remarkable 92% of the class of 2015 took 
at least one AP class and exam during their  high school career. 100% of CCHS students scored 3, 4, or 5 on the  Calcu-
lus BC test. 100% of CCHS students also scored 3, 4, or 5 on the English Language test.  The U.S. Government test also 
resulted in 100% of CCHS students scoring a 3, 4, or 5.  75% scored similarly on the Physics Mechanics test, and 71% 
on the Calculus AB test.  67% earned those scores for English Literature and U.S. History.  31% of the Class of 2015 
earned AP Scholar Awards which recognizes their performance of a 3 or higher on AP exams.  

 

ATHLETIC EXCELLENCE 

Charleston Catholic’s athletic program is off to another strong start this year! Our teams’ successes reflect the hard work 
and dedication of our students and coaches.  CCHS students continue bring their classroom work ethic and standards of 
excellence to the sports arena.  Last winter, the CCHS swim team sent swimmers from the boys’ and girls’ teams to the 
state meet with amazing results in individual  and relay events, in addition to two state champions!  CCHS baseball and 
softball both claimed many wins during their seasons, as well.  CCHS track claimed three individual state championships, 
while the tennis team celebrated  both a boy and girl state champ in addition to the boys’ team as state runner-up. This 
fall, the girls’ cross country team attended the state cross country meet along with individual representatives from the 
boys’ team. Our Irish girls’ high school soccer team claimed the state title again this year, with the boys’ team finishing as 
the state runner-up!  The CCHS volleyball team advanced to regional play this fall, and finally, the Irish celebrated  the 
state golf title for a record breaking fifth consecutive year!   Congratulations to all of our teams on their hard work and per-
severance! 

 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
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 CLASS UPDATES 
2012– Hannah Grubb visited Brunswick, Georgia 
during Spring Break 2015 and completed a Habitat 
for Humanity Trip.  She also visited the Bahamas 
and participated in mission work in May, as part of a 
group of education and nursing students from West 
Virginia Wesleyan. 
 
 2012– Tommy McQuain is on the President’s List 
at WVU, completed a study abroad program at Fer-
nando Pesso University in Portugal, and has been 
admitted to WVU’s College of Law. 
 
2011– Emily Jarvis was accepted into a dietetic 
internship program at Marshall University last 
spring.  She is looking forward to her work as a reg-
istered dietician. 
 
2009– Lyndsey Gallian Thompson and her hus-
band, Benjamin,  recently returned from  a honey-
moon trip in New Zealand.  They reside in Charles-
ton, where Lyndsey is an accounting clerk at Austin 
& Associates, A.C.  
 
2009– Mark Bronikowski joined Columbia Pipeline 
Group at its headquarters in Houston, Texas, in 
June after graduating from Auburn with a degree in 
civil engineering.  Mark is an associate engineer 
working on growth pipeline projects. 
 
2007- Chad B. Crigger  will enter a urology resi-
dency in July 2017 at West Virginia University. Chad 
will also will participate in the National Residency 
Matching Program to learn where he will spend his 
preliminary year.  
 
2007– Sarah Whiteside  Slocum recently graduat-
ed from medical school and moved to New Hamp-
shire to complete her residency in psychiatry at 
Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center.  Sarah also 
welcomed her first child, Eleanor Catherine, in April. 
 
2005– Adam Cavalier is living in Jefferson City, 
Tennessee, with his wife Leannda, where he is a 
play-by-play broadcaster. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1996– Kevin and Emily (Calwell) France are living 
in Superior, Colorado, where Kevin is Professor of 
Astrophysics at the University of Colorado, and 
where Emily, attorney and author, recently received 
a book deal, with her debut novel coming out in hard 
back in 2016. 
 
1985– Mark Kennel is the  IT User and Plant Sup-
port Manager at Faurecia in Brighton, Michigan, 
where he resides with his wife, Larissa, and their 
three children. 
 
1979– Laura Sadd Dulman resides in Palm Beach 
Gardens, Florida, where she is a golf professional.  
Laura has three children: Annie, Michael, and Julie. 
 
1979– Stephanie Wood Mullen is a magazine edi-
tor in Blauvelt, New York, where she and her hus-
band, Patrick, reside with their children Matilda, An-
thony, and Charlie. 
 
1978– Karen McHugh Barren is working in com-
mercial design in St. Petersburg, Florida. 
 
1978- Janet Dickerson Jones is living in Charles-
ton, where she works at Bridge Valley Community 
and Technical College and enjoys her grandchil-
dren. 
 
1975-  Marion Kee is working as a musician and 
writer in Washington.  Marion is a semi-retired com-
puter scientist who enjoys playing bass and singing.  
She is currently working on West Virginia poetry and 
a memoir about growing up in Charleston. 
 
1971– Kathy Dainese Adams and her husband are 
enjoying retirement in St. Michael’s, Maryland, on 
the Chesapeake Bay. 
 
1966– Carl “Phil”  Ashcraft retired from IBM in 
2000 after working for NASA and in the aerospace, 
defense, and intelligence industries.  He and his 
wife, Marty, just celebrated their 38th wedding anni-
versary and reside in Maryland. 
 
1961– John Teti, Jr. is enjoying retirement from 
electrical engineering  with his wife, Catherine, in 
Tampa, Florida. 
 
 
 
 
               

http://www.nrmp.org/
http://www.nrmp.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Faurecia/104051186297916?ref=br_rs
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1943– Teresa Nally-Harrington passed away on May 17, 2015.  She lived in Pittsburgh, PA, and was in one of the 
first classes to graduate from the “new buildings” that are now CCHS. 
 

1944- Joseph Thomas Joseph passed away on February 8, 2015.  Joe served in World War II and started Valley 

Plumbing Supply.  A dedicated family man, Joe is survived by his wife of 63 years, Nazira, sons, Albert, Lawrence, 

and Christopher, and his grandchildren and great-grandchildren. 

1947- Stephen Jelich passed away on April 21, 2015. Born in Monogah, WV, Steve served in the Army, worked as 

a chemical engineer, and was active in the Boy Scouts of America.  Steve is survived by his wife, daughters,  

grandchildren, brothers, sisters, and many nieces and nephews.  

1948– Barbara Anne Angelo passed away on February 25, 2015, at her home in Charleston.  Her  teaching and 
education career spanned 32 years throughout West Virginia. She is survived by her husband, Bill, and son, Mike. 
 
1950– James L. Rice, of Tucson, AZ, passed away on April 8, 2015.  Jim excelled in baseball, basketball, football, 
and music while at CCHS and is survived by his four daughters, Dane, Kimberley, Laura, and Jennifer.   
 
1955– William Jennings Brian “Jake” Jacobs passed away on April 27, 2006.  Jake was a loving husband  and 
father as well as an entrepreneur who played football during his time at CCHS.  He is survived by his wife of over 
47 years, Tanya, his children, Sharon, Melanie, and Mark,  and his grandchildren, Graham, Jessica, and Olivia.  
 
1955– Rosemary Ward, of South Charleston, WV, passed away on November 28, 2015.  Rosemary is survived by 
her son, Michael, and daughters, Katherine and Mary, who are comforted knowing that countless others have been 
given a second chance at life because of their mother’s gift of body donation. 
                                                                                                                                                                                  

1956– Mary Jelich Hart passed away on February 22, 2015, at her home in Charleston, with her family by her       
side.  A life-long member of Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Mary devoted herself as loving wife, mother, and grand-

mother.  Mary is survived by her husband Roland, sons Brett, Walter, and Shawn, and eight grandchildren, many of 

whom have followed in their grandmother’s footsteps by performing in the CCHS choir and CCHS drama produc-

tions. 

1965- Mary Jane Lucas, of Charleston, passed away on April 11, 2015.  A former teacher and member of Sacred 

Heart Church, Mary was a talented artist and devoted volunteer who is survived by her husband, sons, sisters, and 

brother. 

1966- Constance Kittle, of Dunbar, passed away on December 3, 2015.  Constance was a compassionate teacher 

for students who were developmentally challenged for over three decades.  She is survived by her sister, Roberta, 

and her brother, Robert.   

1966– Stephen J. Sweeney of Kennersville, NC, passed away on September 27, 2015.  He served in the United 

States Navy and worked for Wyeth Pharmaceuticals.  Stephen enjoyed the outdoors and is survived by his wife of 

33 years, Teresa, daughter, Sarah, and son, Benjamin. 

1968– Thomas “Mike” Ashcraft, of Clendenin, passed away on December 27, 2014.  Mike was an avid out-

doorsman, and is survived by his brothers, nieces and nephews, step-grandchildren, and step-great-grandchildren. 

 

 

 

 

CONDOLENCES     
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1968– James M. Reishman, of Charleston, WV, passed away on December 11, 2015.  Jimmy practiced law in 

Charleston and  put his culinary skills to use when serving family and friends, as well as those in need at Manna 

Meal.  He is survived by his two children, James and  Susan. 

1970– Gregory Wayne Bailey, formerly of Charleston, passed away on January 12, 2015, in Morgantown.  He 

was a devoted father and respected  lawyer who loved the arts, traveling, and WVU athletics.  Greg is survived 

by his two daughters, brother, and sister. 

1970– Anthony Black, of Plano, Texas, passed away on November 22, 2015.  Anthony was the owner of Edge 

Advertising Company.  He is lovingly missed by his mother, sisters, brother, cousin, nieces, and nephews. 

1970- Michael J. Dowell, of Charleston, passed away on March 22, 2015.  He retired from Charleston Newspa-

pers with 40 years of service and is survived by his sister, Gloria; brother, Vincent; niece, Caroline; and nephew, 

Benjamin. 

1970– Daniel Palausky, of Cross Lanes, passed away on November 22, 2015.  Dan played football during his 

days at CCHS and worked in insurance and mental rehabilitation.  He is survived by his wife, Kitty; son, Chris;  

and many grandchildren.  

1973– Michael Wayne Butta, of Charleston, passed away on December 24, 2015. Michael was a loving hus-

band, father and grandfather, also known as "Poppy." He is survived by his loving family: wife of 35 years, Tam-

my; daughter, April; son, Andrew; and his granddaughter. 

1973– Lisa Renee Smolder, of Ripley, passed away on January 17, 2015.  She dedicated her life  to loving her 

family and friends, and, to education.   Lisa is survived by her husband of 40 years, Ed; son, Eddie; daughter, Ali-

cia; and her grandchildren. 

1974- Russell A. Ellis passed away in Charleston on March 23, 2015.  In addition to his job as a guidance coun-

selor, Russell also enjoyed working with children as a basketball, baseball, and soccer coach.  He is survived by 

his family: Kimberly, Andrea, Chase, and Anthony Ellis.   

1975- Pamela Willoughby, of Kanawha City, WV, passed away on January 11, 2015.  Pam was a member of St. 

Agnes Church and a unit secretary at St. Francis Hospital for over 30 years.  She is survived by her husband, 

Rick, and son, Michael. 

1976– Margaret Gaten, of Fairmont, WV, passed away on December 12, 2015.  She loved enjoying the out-

doors, cooking, and traveling with her family.  Margaret is survived by her son, Philip, and her daughters, Kaitlin 

and Rachel. 

1980– Shelli Haddad, of  South Charleston, WV, passed away on January 11, 2016.  Shelli was a self-employed 

beautician and a member of SAGE, Charleston’s urban garden group.  She is survived by her children, Tarrin and 

Annalise; her companion, Earl; mother, Bonnie; sister, Rebecca; her niece and grandchildren. 

Leo Catsonis passed away in Charleston on August 31, 2015.  A member of Sacred Heart Co-Cathedral, Leo is 

survived by his mother, son, aunts, and many cousins. 

 

 

 

 

 

CONDOLENCES 
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Thank you to those who have contributed to our 2015-2016 Annual Appeal! 

As you well know, Charleston Catholic is an investment that pays rewards many times over.  We ask for your help in providing the 

quality education that is synonymous with Charleston Catholic.  Many of our families make significant sacrifices to send their children 

to school here.  In addition, we are constantly looking for ways to improve our facilities and the resources available to our faculty and 

staff.   

Samuel & Tasha Agnew 

Joseph Aiello 

Leonard & Kim Allen 

Dr. Sammer & Katherine Atassi 

John Baird 

William & Debbie Barr 

Bobbie & Marsha Blakely 

Mary & Jeff Blaydes 

Elizabeth Boyd 

Chris & Laura Brown 

Gordon & Kelly Butler 

Michael & Donna Calabrese 

John & Anna Casey 

Raymond & Rita Casserly 

Carol & Gerry Chrisman 

Dr. & Mrs. Angel Cinco 

James Cooper 

Dorothy Durkin 

James & Seung Durkin 

R.R. Evans 

Mary Clare Finly 

Sam & Christine Fox 

Paul & Cindy Gatens 

Jennifer Glasser 

Robert & Frankie Green 

 

Robert & Margaret Guthrie 

Robert Hacala 

David Haid 

Mary Jo Hansen 

Marguerite Hickman 

Margaret Higgins 

Ralph & Jo Anne Hoyer 

Robert & Jennifer Hoyer 

Gregory & Mary Jenkins 

Jill Justice 

Robert &Melinda  Kiss 

Robert & Nancy Kohlbecker 

Thomas & Shannon Lane 

Richard Lewis 

Mark & Harriet McCoy 

Timothy McKinney 

Thomas McQuain 

Susan Thomas Melvin 

Ronald & Susan Murad 

Stephanie & Daniel Ojeda 

Richard Papp 

Louie Paterno 

Cristina Pena 

Mary Frances Persinger 

John & Judy Polak 

David Pollitt 

Christopher Reed 

Reed & Julie Robinson 

Thomas Rowan 

William & Martha Russo 

Ruth Saldanha 

Eugenia Sander 

A. Andrew Smolder 

William & Kathleen Smoot 

Charles Stanton 

Lisa Stewart 

Mark & Eloise Trump 

Joanna Tabit 

Joseph Toussaint 

Rebecca Varlas 

Joseph & Virginia Wade 

Brian & Elizabeth Wallis 

Dennis & Margaret Webster 

James & Ann Weimer 

Louis & Liz Weisberg 

Kevin & Judith Whipkey 

David & Erma Wilkin 

Robin & Chris Williams 

Donald & Marit Withrow 

Catherine Zdziarski 

2015-2016 Annual Giving Campaign 

Please consider a tax deductible gift to Charleston Catholic High School through the annual giving campaign.  Your sup-

port will help ensure that our students and teachers will have the tools needed to continue the tradition of excellence in 

scholarship, leadership, service, and character.  Our goal this year is to raise money  for the physical preservation and 

improvement of the building.  Your gift, at any level, will be appreciated!  Donations can be made through the Charleston 

Catholic website at charlestoncatholic-crw.org or by sending a check to the school marked “ Annual Appeal” in the memo 

line.  Don’t forget to check to see if your business will provide matching gifts! 
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 May this newsletter find you in good health and happiness.  Keep in touch and, if you haven’t 
been to visit us, stop by sometime.   
      
      Warmly, 
 
      Colleen McCartney Hoyer 
      Principal   
      Class of 1994 
 
 
 

 
 

    

 Last June, Charleston Catholic graduates from all years gathered together for a 

weekend of fun and reminiscing!   Alumni visited the school for an Open House on Fri-

day evening and stopped by the Athletic Complex for a tour on Saturday. Stories and 

laughter filled the halls as old friends were reunited and memories were revisited.  An 

enjoyable time was had by all!  

  

 The Class of 1965 celebrated their 50th High School Reunion on the weekend of 

June 27, 2015. A full slate of activities was offered to all classmates attending, with fun 

and smiles throughout Charleston and within the walls and halls of CCHS! 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

REUNION NEWS 
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          Alumnus Serves as Commencement Speaker 
 

 CCHS welcomed Judge Joanna Tabit (Class of 1979) as the 2015 commencement speaker. Judge  

Tabit received her law degree from West Virginia University and was appointed to the 13th District Court by  

Governor Earl Ray Tomblin in 2014.  Judge Tabit spoke of the life-long support and service of the CCHS  

community, and she encouraged the graduates to explore, to find and follow their passions, to adapt, to be  

active, and to always love themselves.  

 
 

      Class of ‘71 

                                                                                                                                                            

 Local alumni from the class of ‘71 meet on the third Thursday of each month to talk, eat, and just 

have a good time!  Please call Mary Frances Casey if you want to join the fun at 304-542-1851 or 304-925-

9775.  The Class of ‘71 is also announcing that June 10, 11, and 12, 2016 will be the dates for the 45th 

reunion celebration!   Please contact Mary Frances Casey (mcaseywv@gmail.com) for information.   

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Shamrock Golf Tournament 
 

 Planning is underway for the CCHS Shamrock Golf Tournament in May 2016.  If you are 

interested in playing or contributing, please contact Larry Pack at LPack@eca.com. 

                                               Found! Class Ring! 

 A class ring from 1977 was found in Morgantown.  The ring has a green clover design and an em-

erald.  Please contact Patrice Fletcher at 561-254-7784 for more information. 
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 DATE OPPONENT LOCATION TIME Result 

 Monday 3/14 Sissonville Sissonville 5:30   

 Saturday 3/12 Scott/Riverside Riverside 1:30   

  Tuesday 3/22 Scott Home 6:00   

  Wednesday 3/23 Capital Capital 6:00   

  Thursday 3/24 Pt. Pleasant Pt. Pleasant 5:30   

  Saturday 3/26 Pendleton County Power Park 4:00   

 Tuesday 3/29 Williamstown Williamstown 4:30   

 Thursday 3/31 Hoover Falling Rock 6:00   

  Friday 4/1 Sherman Home 6:00   

  Saturday 4/2 Wayne Wayne 1:00   

  Tuesday 4/5 Wahama Home 6:00   

  Thursday 4/7 Gilmer County Home 6:00   

 Friday 4/8 Buffalo Home 6:00   

  Saturday 4/9 Man Man 3:00   

  Wednesday 4/13 Poca Home 6:00   

  Friday 4/15 Weirton Madonna Bridgeport 4:00   

  Saturday 4/16 Bishop Donohue Bridgeport 2:00   

  Saturday 4/16 Wheeling Central Bridgeport 5:00   

  Tuesday 4/19 Poca Poca 6:00   

  Wednesday 4/20 Parkersburg Catholic Home 6:00   

  Thursday 4/21 Sissonville Sissonville 6:30   

  Friday 4/22 Williamstown Home 6:00   

  Saturday 4/23 Gilmer County Glenville 3:00   

  Tuesday 4/26 Scott Madison 5:30   

  Wednesday 4/27 Hoover Home 6:00   

  Thursday 4/28 GW GW 6:00   

  Friday 4/29 Man Home 6:00   

  Saturday 4/30 Sherman Seth 12:00   

  Monday 5/2 Fayetteville Home 6:00   

  Wednesday 5/4 Capital Capital 7:00   

  Thursday 5/5 Pt. Pleasant Home 6:00   

  Friday 5/6 Buffalo Buffalo 6:00   

  Saturday 5/7 Wahama Mason 1:00   

 Tuesday 5/10 Wayne Home 6:00   

            

            

  Beginning 5/13 Sectionals TBD TBD   

  Week of 5/23 Regionals TBD TBD   

  Week of 6/1 State Tournament Power Park TBD   

Charleston Catholic High School Baseball  

2016 
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2016-02-01 S Charleston Home 7:15 P.M. B-JV@4:45, B-  

2016-02-04 Andrew Jackson MS Away 6:45 P.M. B-JV@4:15, B-  

2016-02-08 Sissonville MS Away 7:00 P.M. G-JV@4:30, G-  

2016-02-11 John Adams Away 7:15 P.M. B-JV@6:00, B-  

2016-02-15 South Charleston Away 5:45 P.M. B-JV@4:30, B-  

CCHS Middle School Basketball 2015-2016 

Charleston Catholic High School Softball 2016 

Date                             Home/Away                              Team                      Time 

  

 3-21     Away Hurricane    Calvary Baptist   5:00  

 3-22     Home      Teays Valley   TBA  

 3-23     Home     Webster County    TBA  

   4-6    Home      Meadow Bridge    TBA  

   4-8      Home     Tug Valley     TBA  

   4-9     Away      Cross Lanes /St. Joes  TBA  

  4-12      Home     Buffalo     TBA  

 4-15     Home      St. Joe/Teays Valley  TBA  

 4-16     Away       Montcalm     TBA  

 4-19     Away      Meadow Bridge    5:30  

 4-20     Away      Parkersburg Catholic  5:30  

 4-23     Home      Pocahontas County  TBA  

 4-25     Home      Cross Lanes Christian  TBA  

 4-28     Home      Calvary Baptist   TBA  

 4-29     Home     Notre Dame   TBA  

 4-30     Home      Calhoun County  TBA  

http://www.charlestoncatholic-crw.org/index.php?pageID=69&sport=7#
http://www.charlestoncatholic-crw.org/index.php?pageID=69&sport=7#
http://www.charlestoncatholic-crw.org/index.php?pageID=69&sport=7#
http://www.charlestoncatholic-crw.org/index.php?pageID=69&sport=7#
http://www.charlestoncatholic-crw.org/index.php?pageID=69&sport=7#
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Date     School Site                                Time 
 
2/3/16     Gilmer County Away  7:30 
 
2/5/16     Wheeling Central Away  7:30 
 
2/9/16     St. Mary’s Civic Center  5:40 
 
2/13/16     Tucker County CCHS  3:30 
 
2/16/16     Greater Beckley CCHS  7:30 
 
2/19/16     Poca Away  7:00 
 
2/23/16     Braxton County CCHS  7:30 
 
2/25/16     Notre Dame                                                Away  7:30 

 

 

 

 Date   School             Site   Time 

 

 2/3/16   Fayetteville                     Away   7:00 

 

 2/6/16                Tucker County                         Away   1:00 

 

 2/9/16                Elk Valley            CCHS   7:30 

 

 2/12/16   Wheeling Central           Away   7:30 

 

 2/13/16   Weirton Madonna           Away   1:00 

 

 2/16/16   Buffalo              Away                 7:30 

 

 2/18/16   Fayetteville            CCHS   7:00 

 

 2/20/16   Pocahontas County           Away   2:00 

 

 

 

                                

January 29,30  Winter Play  “The Mouse that Roared” CCHS Commons      7:30 p.m. 

April 29, 30  Spring Play    “ The Wizard of Oz”   CCHS Commons      7:30 p.m. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Charleston Catholic High School Boys’ Basketball 
2015-2016 

Charleston Catholic High School Girls’ Basketball 
2015-2016 

CCHS Drama Club Productions 2015-2016 
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Please help us keep up -to -date!  

We want to hear your news and share it with fellow CCHS alumni!  Please update your information on-line at 

www.charlestoncatholic-crw.org.  Go to “Alumni” and then “Click here to update your alumni information.”  Or, return this form 

to Charleston Catholic High School, 1033 Virginia St. East, Charleston, WV 25301, email us at alumni@charlestoncatholic-

crw.org,  call us at (304)342-8415, or fax to (304)342-1259.   

Name______________________________ Maiden ___________Class ________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________ 

Email address __________________________________________________________ 

Spouse ____________________________________  Children ___________________ 

Employment ____________________________________________________________ 

News about you__________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Charleston Catholic High School 

1033 Virginia Street East 

Charleston, West Virginia  25301 
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